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Florida Power & Light Company, 215 S. Monroe St., Suite 810, Tallahassee, FL 32301 

December 7,2005 

Mr. Cockran Keating 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 050779-E1 Request to Modify Tariff Provisions Regarding Waiver 
of Connection Charges for Customers Affected by Natural Disasters by Florida 
Power & Light 

Dear Mr. Keating: 

Pursuant to the Commission’s action at its November 29, 2005 Agenda Conference, 
please accept this letter as notification that Florida Power & Light (FPL) has waived the 
connection fee for all identified Hurricane Katrina victims establishing new accounts in 
FPL service territory. Based on the provision of FPL’s Tariff 4.020 as approved in Order 
No. 04-0985 issued 10/11/04 in Docket No. 040914-E1, FPL established a process to 
identify current customers who indicate they are relocating due to a hurricane. In 2005, 
FPL applied this process to new customers identifying themselves as victims of 
Hurricane Katrina and waived the service connection fee. 

I believe this satisfies the Commissioners’ decision to make the connect fee waiver 
available to new customers displaced by Hurricane Katrina prior to the tariff modification 
approval date of November 29,2005. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 521-3900. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Feaster 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

an FPL Group company 


